
 
 
 
> Dear Delegate Cox, 
>  
> I am writing you today to express my support for HB1242. As parents,  
> we are the most qualified to make decisions regarding the care of our  
> children. It is very important that the ability to be able to make  
> decisions for our children remain in the hands of the people that know  
> these individuals best. There are no decisions that can be made in the  
> best interest for ALL children; each child is uniquely different and  
> thus they must be treated so. Parents must be able to make their own  
> informed decisions for each of their own children as they see fit. 
> There is no such thing as a one-size fits all when it comes to a  
> child's needs and this decision should not be left up to the states. 
> There are always going to be outliers in every situation , but those  
> rare cases should not set the bar for all other children. Thank you  
> for you time and support. 
>  
> Sincerely, 
>  
> Eddie Wheatley 
Eddie Wheatley <mommawheats@gmail.com 

mailto:mommawheats@gmail.com

